
St. Peter’s Episcopal Church
to  open  doors  to  those
struggling with addiction, in
recovery
St. Peter’s Episcopal Church, 351 Elm Street, Dartmouth, will
offer  a  special  Service  of  Hope  and  Healing  for  anyone
struggling with addiction, those in recovery as well as their
family, friends and supporters on Tuesday, October 18, 2016 at
7:00PM.

In light of the opioid epidemic on the South Coast, this
service of hope and healing is open to anyone in the local
community who is struggling with any type of addiction. It is
open to folks of any denomination or no denomination. Our
purpose in hosting this evening is to help people know that
they are not alone, in the midst of what might seem like a
very isolating experience. All are welcome to attend this
service no matter where they are on their spiritual journey.

This service is offered by St. Peter’s Episcopal Church and
The Bridge: A Center for Hope and Healing, 351 Elm Street,
Dartmouth.

For more information, please call 508.997.0903.

https://www.newbedfordguide.com/st-peters-episcopal-church-dartmouth-addiction-recovery/2016/10/05
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/st-peters-episcopal-church-dartmouth-addiction-recovery/2016/10/05
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/st-peters-episcopal-church-dartmouth-addiction-recovery/2016/10/05
https://www.newbedfordguide.com/st-peters-episcopal-church-dartmouth-addiction-recovery/2016/10/05

